Physiology Department organized the online conference on “Beware of Dizziness
and Meniere’s disease”
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June 23, 2021

On Wednesday, June 23, 2021, at 12.30 p.m. - 05.00 p.m., MUPY’s Department of Physiology hosted the
online conference on “Beware of Dizziness and Meniere’s disease” via the Cisco Webex Event platform.
In this regard, Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, MUPY’s Dean, gave a warm opening speech to all 250
participants.DDDDThis conference had speakers from both the Department of Physiology and the
Department of Pharmacy as well as from Asst. Prof. Suvajana Atipas, the guest speaker, gave a talk
about “Holistic approach for vertigo: Common pitfalls in clinical practice.”DDDDThe purpose of this
conference was to proliferate the knowledge about the pathophysiology of Meniere’s disease and the
treatments to pharmacists and other healthcare professions in order to adapt the knowledge of public
health practice for both themselves and those around them in a holistic way. Moreover, this
conference also supports the academic services encouraging lifelong education for all pharmacists

and healthcare professions.D

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2958



